
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 

NDIP11 Abstract Submission: now open 
 

The sixth edition of the International Conference on New Developments In Photodetection, 
will be held in Lyon, France, July 4-8, 2011. 
 
This Conference is devoted to the latest developments in photodetection techniques down 
to single photon, over the entire electromagnetic spectrum. Domains of interest are: 
Nuclear and Particle Physics, Astronomy and Astrophysics, Medical applications, Biology 
instrumentation, Industrial applications and other emerging fields. The Conference covers: 
 

- Detectors: Photomultiplier Tubes, Hybrid photodetectors, Silicon Photomultiplier 
devices, solid-state detectors, gaseous photodetectors, polymer detectors and new 
sensing media, 
 
- Systems and instruments: pixel arrays, front-end electronics, signal and image 
processing and fast timing techniques. 

 
To submit your contribution for talks and posters, connect to http://www.ndip.fr through 
”Call for Abstract”  link, before March 1st 2011. 
 
More information and details about the Conference are available on the web site. 
 
We invite you to advertise the Conference to your colleagues and collaborators. The 
Conference poster is available on the web site. 
 
 
    On behalf of the local organizing committee 
    Conference Chairman: Patrick Nédélec (UCBL-IPNL/IN2P3) 
    Co-Chairman: Olivier Limousin (CEA/IRFU) 
 
       
 

http://www.ndip.fr/

